
 

 
 

 

 

Date: 01-03-2021 

 

To 

Sai Mani Shankar K 

Lingayas University 

Faridabad, Delhi 

 

Dear Mani Shankar, 

 

In reference to your application we would like to congratulate you on being selected for 

internship with Pi DATACENTERS, Amaravati. Your internship is scheduled to start effective                  

Mar 02nd, 2021. 

 

As such, your internship will focus primarily on learning and developing new skills and gaining a 

deeper understanding of concepts through hands-on application of the knowledge you 

learned in class.   

 

During your project study with us you will have to follow the rules and regulations of the 

company with respect to conduct, discipline and safety and follow the instructions of the 

officials of the company. You should not disclose any material facts relating to the operations of 

the organization to anybody and should observe absolute confidentiality of all the operations of 

the departments.  

 

Please do not hesitate to reach out to us in case of any queries or concerns.  

We wish you all the best! 

For Pi DATACENTERS Pvt. Ltd. 

 
Ravi Varma 

General Manager - Human Resources 

 

 


